
 

 

PLANNING ADMINISTRATION AND FINANCE DIVISION COLLABORATIVE 

TARGET SETTING FOR FY 2025/2026. 

The Planning and Administration Division, under the leadership of Professor Eucharia 

Kenya, held its 42nd quarterly divisional meeting on 26th July 2025 at the University 

Guest House boardroom. During the meeting, each Head of Section/Unit presented their 

Performance Contract (PC) targets for the 2025/2026 financial year. The presentations 

welcomed constructive discussions, allowing fellow Section/ Unit Heads to offer their 

input and recommendations. This exercise was conducted under the guidance of a team 

from the PC & ISO Office, ensuring clarity and relevance of the proposed targets. The 

collaborative discussions helped members refine their targets, making sure they were 

realistic, achievable and that they aligned with the University's budget, Strategic Plan, and 

Annual Work Plan to support institutional priorities. 

 


